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Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for 

each class this Week: 

Saplings—100.0% 

Apple—88.2% 

    1 Lemons—84.3% 

2 Limes—81.1% 

2 Oranges—95.8%   

3 Pine — 90.7% 

   4 Beech — 90.5% 

  4 Rowan —97.7% 

  5 Birch—95.0% 

  5 Cherry-89.1% 

    6 Hazel— 97.9% 

6 Maple—92.1% 

6 Oak — 97.0% 

  6 Willow— 89.5% 

 

Congratulations to  

Saplings! 
 

Could we please remind you that our  

Harvest Assembly this year is on Monday16th 

October and we will be collecting items of  

food for the Great Yarmouth Food Bank. If 

you have any items (tea,  

coffee, sugar, tins, packets of pasta or rice 

etc) that you would like to donate, we would 

be most grateful if you could bring these into 

school. (This event is just for the 

children) 

Thank you. 

Stars of the Week 

The following children were  

selected by their  

teachers this week: 

Apple—Sky Wheeler 

1 Lemons—Hettie Carter 

2 Limes—Joshua Welham 

2 Oranges—Antony Walmer 

3 Pine—Jamie Rouse 

4 Beech—George Colby 

4 Rowan—Luis Baptista    

5 Birch—Harley Stanton 

5 Cherry—Marshall Laws 

6 Hazel—Christine Barbosa 

6 Maple—Jasmine Dunn 

6 Oak—Ella Logan 

6 Willow—Solomon Read 

PE—Leo Hutt 

Well done to you all! 

Playground update!  

The school’s new playground floor has recently 

been tarmaced and is soon to be finished.                                             

The picture above shows the first layer of  

tarmac. The playground is on the field and is 

quite large; we are all looking forward to  

playing on it. Written by Hannah and Bella 

6 Willow. 

Just a reminder to say that 

the last day of school is next 

Thursday 19th October; the 

school will be closed on  

Friday. The children return 

to school on Monday 30th 

October, after the half term 

holiday. 

 

Once again we have to mention the  

subject of head lice. Could we please 

say that it is very important that you 

check your child’s hair regularly for 

head lice to stop them spreading to  

other children. If you have concerns 

with this, we are always here to help. 


